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Dear Colleagues: 

 

Thank you for your interest in, and commitment to, advancing SMU’s 

academic mission.  These weekly updates will serve as a tool to keep you 

informed and engaged with SMU’s Academic Affairs division as, together, we 

manage a safe, healthy and productive spring semester. If you have 

suggestions for what we should include in future communications, please 

send your ideas to this email address. Previous newsletters are available here. 

 

Spring 2022 

 

•   Board of Trustees meetings recap – SMU’s Board of Trustees met this 

week, concluding today. Kelly Compton, Chair of the Committee on 

Academic Affairs, and I had three opportunities to engage Board members. 

 

o Joint meeting with DEA – Brad Cheves, Vice President for DEA, 

invited me to review our University-wide campaign priorities for 

Academic Affairs with the members of his committee. These priorities 

align with the three major components of the SMU Ignited campaign: 

1) Student support, 2) Faculty and academic support, and 3) Campus 

and community support. 

 

o     Committee on Academic Affairs – During this meeting, our focus was 

on faculty success. It has been a historic year for SMU in terms of 

faculty accomplishments, most notably in terms of research 
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o Full Board of Trustees – During Friday’s meeting of the Full Board, 

Chair Compton shared a consolidated version of my presentation to 

the Committee on Academic Affairs, focusing most heavily on faculty 

accomplishments this year to date. 

 

¶ Modified communication protocols in response to this week’s winter 

weather event – Working with Faculty Senate President Pia Vogel and the 

Deans, we have established a group of faculty and academic staff to bring 

forward ideas that can inform our future responses to inclement weather 

events. 

 

This week’s winter weather advisory gave us a first opportunity to 

implement some of this group’s recommendations, most notably in the 

area of enhanced communication.  In addition to the SMU Aware 

notification sent on Tuesday, Vice Presidents and Deans were encouraged 

to provide additional detail regarding changes in operations and 

instruction that might be more unit specific. 

 

¶ SMU Fraud Reporting Program Update – As announced earlier this week, 

the Internal Audit Team has updated the SMU Fraud Reporting Program. 

Through a partnership with NAVEX, an independent ethics and 

compliance firm, SMU now utilizes NAVEX’s EthicsPoint hotline reporting 
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¶ COVID-
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Office of Engaged Learning and the Office of National Student Fellowships 

taking place March 28 – April 1, 2022.   
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